
	
  

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
February 20, 2018 
 
Keith Famie 
Visionalist Entertainment 
28345 Beck Road 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Dear Keith, 
 
It was great meeting you to discuss “The Father Solanus Casey Story.”  Father Solanus was 
certainly an inspiration to those he served as well as the thousands he inspired to follow him 
into the service of others. 
 
Local history programs are always of great interest to our viewers, especially documentary and 
other content that are relevant to the broader public television audience, nationwide.  The recent 
beatification ceremony at Ford Field certainly displays the power of his story.    
 
Let’s come together to identify a partnership that would allow us to continue our work together 
on important topics like this one.   I look forward to speaking with you again soon.  In the 
meantime, let’s align on a plan to bring this film to public television. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fred Nahhat 
Senior VP, Production 
Detroit Public TV 
 
	
  


